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The Future is Bright
Yorba Middle School 

welcomed incoming 
seventh-graders from 
Cambridge, Handy, and 
Palmyra Elementary 
Schools. These future 
Toros participated in 
the annual incoming 
student visitation. The 

purpose was to introduce incoming 
students for the 2017–2018 school 
year to the campus, staff, and 
students.

Current Yorba students led 
an interactive assembly, which 
included media presentations, 
musical performances, teacher 
presentations, and fun games! Yorba’s 
student leadership team then took 
incoming students on a tour to see 
classrooms in action. They interacted 
with students and gathered 
valuable information that will help them to be involved in their middle school 
experience. Students left excited about all the great opportunities to come next 
year at Yorba!

Parents of all incoming students, we welcome you to join us at Yorba on 
April 20 at 5 p.m. for an information session. You are also encouraged to stay to 
explore the classrooms during Open House from 6 to 7:30 p.m.

We are PROUD. We are COMMITTED. 
We are… TOROS!

Tracy Knibb
Principal


